








 

HUNGER ISNT SEASONAL 
 
  
An “Old-Fashioned Pancake Breakfast” 
July 20 
8:00 AM – 12:00 PM 
 
Every July, the Tri-Village Lions hold their 
annual Pancake Breakfast at the Larson Middle School in Grandview Heights. Last 
year, members of our community were invited to donate tickets for the breakfast to 
be shared with families who use the Heart-to-Heart Food Pantry in Grandview.   
 
More than 80 children and adults used those donated tickets to attend the breakfast. 
One mother couldn’t say “thank you” enough – she said that had it not been for the 
pancake breakfast, her kids wouldn’t have had anything to eat that day.  Another 
mother said she thought it was the first time her children had ever been to a 
“restaurant” – someplace where they went, outside of home, to sit and eat and be 
served.  All who attended courtesy of the community’s generosity were grateful. 
 
Their attendance at the Pancake Breakfast was, in part, the impetus for proposing 
the Tri-Village Packers project. The Tri-Village Lions would like to extend our 
Packers outreach to include this summer’s Pancake Breakfast. We would like to 
offer donated tickets to the same families who were approached for the Fall and 
Spring food distribution, as well as to the families who rely on the Heart-to-Heart 
pantry. 
 
A DONATION OF $20 WILL FEED A FAMILY OF ANY SIZE. 
(the Lions will cover any extras!) 
 
If you (as an individual) or your organization would 
like to sponsor one or more families to attend the 
breakfast, you can do so by visiting the Upper 
Arlington Community Foundation’s donation webpage, 
where you can select the Tri-Village Packers Fund from 
the dropdown menu under “My donation is for _____ “ 
https://uacommunityfoundation.com/donate/  
 
 




